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Gibson - DNR, Amber <amber.gibson@state.co.us>

DRMS Inspection Report and Reclamation Cost Estimate, Cortner Pit, M-1986-159
Gibson - DNR, Amber <amber.gibson@state.co.us> Tue, Nov 7, 2023 at 2:53 PM
To: Julie Mikulas <Julie.Mikulas@martinmarietta.com>
Cc: "Bowles - DNR, Brock" <brock.bowles@state.co.us>

Hi Julie, 

I'm sorry for the confusion, I realize the AR submitted is for the administrative errors mentioned in the inspection report,
and that you will be submitting a separate acreage reduction to reduce the affected acres to what is currently approved. I
will extend that out to your requested December 11, 2023 date. 

I talked to Brock and he told me that you both had done an inspection yesterday for the AR2 application. If AR3 were to be
submitted by new extension date, it would be within the time frame of this inspection for the inspection required by an AR
request. 

Again, I apologize for the back and forth. Please let me know if you have any questions about this.

Thank you,

Amber Gibson (formerly Michels)
Environmental Protection Specialist

P 720.836.0967 |  F 303.832.8106 | 
amber.gibson@state.co.us 
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